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QOur first month together has flown by so quickly. It is wonderful to see how everyone
has settled into our routines. All of the Great Stories have been presented, each
inspiring different follow-up work among the children.

We had our first Going Out, to the Phoenix Herpetological Sanctuary. We are expecting
many more Going Outs to begin this month.

Based on the number of children who requested a copy of our first birthday treat, it was
a roaring success. Below, you will find a QR Code linking to the recipe.

Several groups of children are preparing presentations for our new class pet. We have
been hearing a lot about crawfish, geckos, and bearded dragons. More details will follow
as we get closer to a decision.

We are also hoping to start planting this month. More details will follow.

Please be on the lookout for a parent/guardian/caregiver survey, about hobbies, work,
etc., that | had mentioned in our first class meeting.

Kind regards,

Ms. Stephanie and Ms. Liz

Rehoming

Birthday Treat:
Bubbles

Birthdays Blueberry Muffins




